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Dear Colts Family, 
 

As I reflect on the many things for which 
I am thankful, I want to take this 
opportunity to share just a few of them 
with you:   I are thankful for our 
students who come to school every day 
ready to learn – they give us all a daily 
reminder of what is important and why 
we are here.  I am thankful for the 
support of the parents in creating an 
outstanding partnership for our 
students. I am thankful for the teachers, 
assistants, health aides, bus drivers, 
secretaries, nurses, cafeteria workers, 
support staff, therapists and 
administrators who really care about 
student achievement and have the best 
interests of our students at heart.  I am 
also thankful for our volunteers and 
community partners who 
enthusiastically contribute so much to 
our school. Thanksgiving is a national 
holiday that is celebrated by nearly all 
Americans. Our campus will be closed 
November 19th thru November 23rd in 
observance of the holiday.  I hope this 
season is filled with lots of happiness, 
joy, wealth, and prosperity. May your 
home be filled with love on this 
wonderful occasion. Happy 
Thanksgiving.  

 
 
 
 

 
For more information, follow us on twitter 
at:  

Worthing High School 
@WorthingColts1 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

          
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Khalilah Campbell-Rhone, Principal 

On behalf of the faculty and staff, I 
would like to welcome you to the 
website for Worthing High School. 
Worthing has a history of academic 
accomplishments coupled with a unique 
campus atmosphere, in a community 
surrounded by Sunny Side pride.  We, 
the faculty and staff of Worthing, 
commit to advance our students 
academically, intellectually, and socially 
to prepare them for leadership in an 
ever-changing global society.  We 
encourage our students to take full 
advantage of every opportunity to look 
at the world through informed eyes and 
broaden their horizons, by actively 
embracing our school culture. 

PUSHING PAST ORDINARY… MOVING TOWARDS EXTRAORDINARY!!! 

Principal’s Corner 
MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

https://twitter.com/worthingcolts1?lang=en
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College Readiness 
Worthing’s College Center is 
committed to providing higher 
education access to 9th–12th grade 
students and works closely with 
campuses and district departments 
to create and maintain a college- 
bound culture throughout the 
school year. Starting the 1st 
Semester, students and parents are 
highly encouraged to take charge of 
their learning, connect with others 
about post-secondary education, 
and dive into preparing for college 
early. The College Center’s staff aim 
is to help more students graduate 
from high school with the skills they 
need to enroll, succeed, and 
complete college. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COLLEGE READINESS DEPARTMENT 

JEREL SHOWERS, COLLEGE ACCESS COORDINATOR 
Jerel.Showers@houstonisd.org 
Office: 713.333.3433 

 
ASHLEY TURNAGE, 12th Grade College and Career 
Readiness Advisor 
Ashley.Turnage@houstonisd.org 

ARMAND FUENTES, 9th – 11th Grade College 
and Career Readiness Advisor  
 

31-4  HBCU Fall Tour (Louisiana, Alabama, Georgia, North Carolina)  
1   HCC Career Pathway @ Kingdom Builders    
2  1st Fridays: Fast Forward Friday 
3  SAT Testing  
7  FAFSA Workshop 
9  Gettysburg College on Campus Recruiting  
13  Marvy Finger Foundation Scholarship 
Presentation  
14  Wiley College Campus Visit 
27  Huston-Tillotson University Campus Visit  
27  Texas State Campus Visit 

mailto:Jerel.Showers@houstonisd.org
mailto:JSHOWERS@HOUSTONISD.ORG
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Highlights from previous College Readiness Events  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Early College High School 

We have been actively recruiting for the Evan E Worthing Early College High School (ECHS).  We have partnered with Houston 
Community College to provide students with an opportunity to earn their high school diploma and an Associate degree or up to 
two years of college credit.  These credits are accepted at all Texas public colleges and universities.  Students will begin college 
courses their 9th grade year and are expected to take summer courses.  If you are interested in completing contact RaTaisha 
Davis, Dean of Instruction at 713-733-3433. 
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NOVEMBER 20, 2015 
- 
NOVEMBER 21, 2015 

WORTHING HIGH SCHOOL PRESENTS!! 

 SERVING 
SUNNYSIDE  

2018 

  
 
   

 
 

  

 

Let’s Get TOGETHER! 

 

It’s an Opportunity to 
Give Back to our 
Community. 

 

Let’s Join to Create a 
Great Community! 

 

  
9215 Scott St. 
Houston, TX 

77051 

Nov. 17, 2018 

      11pm-2pm       

 

Student RUN 
Student LEAD! 

 

 
November 17, 2018  

Thanksgiving Dinner @ WHS Tech 
Center 11:00am-2:00pm 

SNAP registration and other resources will be 
available 11:00am – 1:00pm!! 

 

The students of Evan E. Worthing High 
School are dedicated to this community and 
want to bring back the PRIDE of 
SUNNYSIDE! 
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We are excited to have Discover U back on campus. Discover U FLO advisors are on campus in the college access room weekly to assist 
students in applying for Fantastic Learning Opportunities (FLO) out-of-school (i.e. during the summer) programs. Students can choose a FLO 
based on their interest and abilities.  Some FLOs are free and others may require tuition and/or travel fees that range from $50 to $3000.   
Scholarships to participate in FLOs are available based on student needs.  See the attached flyer or log onto www.discoverus.org for more 
information.  
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Parental Engagement 
 

Would you like to have more input and involvement into 
what goes on at Evan E. Worthing High School? Do you want 
to be an agent of change at Worthing? Being a member of 
the Parent Teacher Association (PTA) can help you achieve 
these goals!!!! PTA members consist of parents, guardians, 
community leaders, and school faculty members who help to 
oversee the needs and development of the school. We are 
hosting our first meeting on Thursday, November 8 from 
6:00 pm to 7 pm.  Additionally, stop by the Parent Center to 
introduce yourself and to learn about the activities planned 
for the year.  We also offer translation services, computer 
labs, internet, VIPS registration, community resource guide, 
and so much more. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher 
Association 
Parent Message 
Dear Parents, Guardians, Teachers, Alumni, and Community 
Members, 
Welcome back to an exciting 2018-2019 school year here at 
Evan E. Worthing High School! A great year of fun, success 
and victory! Congratulations! I look forward to include you as 
a new member of our Parent Teacher Association (PTA) 
which is set up to bridge between home, school, and 
community. 100% membership means everybody wins! Join 
PTA today! 
Sedricka Jackson, PTA President Contact #:832-324-9909 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calling All Watch D.O.G.S. (Dads of Great 
Students) 
The effects of fatherlessness can be felt in homes, schools, 
hospitals, and prisons.  We want to have a positive impact in 
the lives of all our students.  We are calling on the mighty men 
of Evan E. Worthing High School to touch every student.  If 
you are a dad, uncle, brother, cousin, or concerned member of 
the community we need you on our campus. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

VOLUNTEERS/COMMUNITY PARTNERS 
 

We would like to thank all our volunteers and community 
partners who were called upon for various reasons to ensure 
the 2018-2019 school year was a success.  Volunteerism 
over the past year has significantly increased.  To ensure we 
exceed our goals for the upcoming academic year renew 
your VIPS status by going to www.houstonisd.org/VIPS.  
Contact Mrs. Cobb or Mrs. Jimenez if you have any 
questions or concerns.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parent meetings are held monthly and announced via social 
media, call outs, and flyers. 
TRIVIA COBB, PARENT LIAISON Office: 713-733-3433 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
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Thank you to all faculty and students who participated in our 
2nd Annual Trunk or Treat on Thursday, October 25.  A special 
thank you to the teachers and students in our Fine Arts 
Department and D.O.P.E. Movement for the 
SPOOKTACULAR Face Your Fears Haunted House.  Your 
performance was awesome.  We look forward to what you 
will do next year.   Lastly, none of this would have been 

possible without the support of our sponsors DECA, Eyes on 
Me Inc., and the Theta Chi Chapter of Omega Psi Phi 
Fraternity, Inc.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Theta Chi Chapter, Missouri City, TX 
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CLUBS/ORGANIZATIONS 

Driven Off Positive Energy 
(DOPE) provides opportunities 
to allow our students to create 
positively driven art in the areas 
such as acting, comedy, dance, 
fashion, and so much more. 
The DOPE Movement always 
showcases positivity. Contact 
Mrs. Williams for more 
information. 
http://thedopemovement.net/ 

 
The Hispanic Alliance for Career Enhancement (HACE) is a national 
non-profit dedicated to the employment, development, and 
advancement of current and aspiring Latino professionals. HACE 
will partner with local corporations such as Phillip 66, Conoco 
Phillips, Enbridge, Accenture and many more to bring professional 
development opportunities to our students. Contact Ms. Leon and 
Mrs. Vargas-Castillo for more information. 
http://www.haceonline.org/about-us 
 

 
The Kappa League Program is a program for the educational, 
social, and occupational guidance of male students in grades 9th-
12th.  The young men of the Kappa League are mentored to make 
constructive contributions to their community and have 
volunteered in a variety of community activities.  Contact Mr.  
Tigner for more information. 
http://www.natlkappaleague.org/index.php 
http://https://www.facebook.com/houkappaleague/ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are excited to have The Evan E. Worthing High School 
Debate team on our campus.  Students will develop strong 
oratory skills, enhance critical thinking, increase self-
esteem and character.  Students interested in participating 
should contact Mrs. Stewart.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The National Honor Society is the premiere organization 
recognizing student achievement based on service, 
scholarship, leadership, and character.  To become a 
member student must be in grades 10 to 12 with a 
cumulative GPA of 3.0 or higher, participate in community 
service projects, demonstrate leadership, and display high 
character standards.  Contact Mr. Nguyen if you feel that 
your student qualifies.   

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://thedopemovement.net/
http://www.haceonline.org/about-us
http://www.natlkappaleague.org/index.php
https://www.facebook.com/houkappaleague/
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Colts Connection 
 

Ms. Edna – Ilea 
Green 

I am currently the IB 
Coordinator and 
Literacy Specialist here 
at Worthing. I 
graduated from 
Worthing in 2002. As a 
product of this 
community, it is 
important for me to 
make it clear to every 
student I come in 
contact with that they 
are capable, they are 
necessary, and I am 
rooting for their 

success in all areas of their life.  

 

Ms. Chloe Cook 

My name is Chloe Cook. I 
am a 9th grade reading 
teacher. I am also an 
event planner and 
designer on the weekends 
when I’m not teaching. I 
enjoy traveling and I am 
addicted to shopping on 
Amazon. I have three 
children. A son, Neiko, 
who attends Morehouse 
College in Atlanta and 
two little girls, Nolan and 
Noa. I am a Worthing 
High Graduate, Class of 
1998.  

 

Mrs. Ivette Colvin 

Greetings Colt Nation! My 
name is Ivette Morris Colvin 
and I am overjoyed to join 
the E.E. Worthing High 
School staff as the 9th and 
10th grade Counselor. I am a 
native Houstonian and 
graduated from M.B. Lamar 
High School here in HISD.  I 
received my Undergraduate 
degree from Sam Houston 
State University and my 

Master’s degree from Prairie View A&M University. This year is my 
24th year in education and look forward to assisting the students 
here at Worthing along their educational journey. 

 

 
Ms. Marian Gray – Science 
My name is Marian Gray, I am a 
science teacher at Worthing, 
starting out my second-year 
teaching at the high school level. I 
love our school and am very proud of 
the progress we have made along 
with the positive changes in school 
culture. I am a huge cheerleader for 
all students, and can be heard daily 
making sure that all students start 
their journey to success by being on 
time to class. I can't wait to see what 
the 2018-2019 school year has to 
offer. 

 
Mr. Gerald Bryant, Jr. – Band Director 
I am your new Worthing High School Band Director!  I am 
rebuilding the program with the help of alumni, teachers, 
administrators, and colleagues. I am a native of Beaumont, Texas.  
I graduated from Beaumont Central Senior High School in 2004. 
Throughout this time, I spent my middle and high school years 
finding my true passion, but it was pretty evident that music was 
my calling. I started playing piano at age 7, and developed perfect 
musical pitch, which is a musically inclined way of saying "I can 
play anything I hear." Most of my musical roots came from playing 
organ and piano each Sunday, perfecting my skills. I enrolled in 
Texas Southern University to pursue a Bachelor of Arts in Music 
with a minor in fine arts, which was achieved in 2010. Throughout 
my tenure at Texas Southern I marched in the Ocean of Soul 
marching band where I played sousaphone, lead the section for 
several years, and began arranging/vocal coaching for the band. I 
served in the Houston community giving back to all band students 
as an assistant director for Greater Houston All-Star band, and 
Houston United Mass Band. I love what I do within the music field, 
and most people who know me say that I am a musical genius in 
the form of a living legend.  I keep God first, family, 
friends/colleagues, and then make sure I treat myself right! Like 
David, it’s not about the size, but the moderation, balancing, 
maintaining, and improving of that size. I keep this thought for my 
life and others. 

-You look like you live, so stress less 
and be willing to give as you fulfill- 
 
Ms. Melissa Baldwin –  
Hello, my name is Melissa Baldwin and I 
am new to the Worthing family this 
school year. I came to Worthing after 
teaching middle school for 2 years, 
because I wanted to have more of an 
impact on children who look like me. I 
look forward to growing as an educator at 
Worthing High School as we work to 
prepare our students to be leaders in the 
global community. With Love, Ms. 
Baldwin 
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CAMPUS NEWS 

Spanish Club 
The Spanish Club celebrated Breast Cancer Awareness 
Month in October. They made a mural and distributed 
educational materials about breast cancer for students, 
faculty, and staff.   

Red Cross Club 
Flu shots will be administered to Worthing students on 
November 28th.  Parents have until November 14th to 
return the forms for their child to receive the vaccine.  
They may be picked up in the front office, the nurse’s 
office or submitted online at register.HISDflu.com.  
Handwashing and a flu shot is your child’s #1 defense 
against the flu.  
 

Business Professionals of America  
Students participating in BPA will attend State Competition 
in Dallas, and National Competition in, Anaheim, California. 
Please see Ms. Jolivet for details.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

National Technical Honor Society 
Congratulations to the Career and technical education (CTE) 
students with a 3.0 or higher GPA for being accepted into 
the National Technology Honor Society.  

 

Fine Arts Department  
The Fine Arts Department will host a Motown Review in 
November.  Information regarding participation and date 
will be announced via social media and school 
announcements.  
 

English/Language Arts Department 
English Retest is offering tutorials Monday thru Thursday 
after school and Saturdays 9:00 am until noon. 
 

Senior Due 
Senior dues have been established to offset the cost of 
senior year fees.  The fees are available as bundles and 
include 4 different packages.  The packages are $550, $435, 
$350, $175, and $100.  The next payment is due on 
November 18.  Payment can be made by cash, credit/debit, 
or money order.  If you are interested in viewing the content 
of each package or have questions, please contact our 
Senior Sponsors Ms. Charles or Mrs. Stewart at 713-733-3433. 

 
December Reminder 
STAAR testing will be held on December 3rd thru December 
6th.  December 7th will serve as a makeup day.  Final exams 
will begin the week of December 17th.   
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Girl Tea/Ladies of Elegance (LOE) 
Every year schools across our nation participate in 
Red Ribbon Week in an effort to raise awareness 
of drug use and the problems related to drugs 
facing our communities. Also, to encourage 
parents, educators, business owners, and other 
community organizations to promote drug-free 
lifestyles. This year, Communities in Schools 

coordinated the 
"Take the Pledge" 
event for 
students during 
lunch on October 
23rd. At the event, 
students were 
given the 
opportunity to 
take the pledge to 
remain drug free 
by signing their 
designated grade 
level's poster. 
After taking the 

pledge, students, faculty, and staff were given red 
ribbons and/or red beaded necklaces to further 
spread awareness for drug 
prevention. Communities in Schools was thrilled 
by the number of students who committed to 
being drug free and we look forward to 
continuing the tradition of Red Ribbon Week 
festivities at Worthing High School in the future. 
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What will be available: 
Fresh Produce 

Grains 
Dry Beans 

Meat 
A variety of shelf stable 

items 
 

 
Meet your 

School Market Crew! 
Kappa League 

Ladies of Elegance 
Prancing Dolls  

Lighthouse for Students 
No More Victims  

Girl Tea 

 
 

Run by students for students. 
Parents, Community and students, visit our School Market – located 

on Evan E. Worthing HS campus. Get healthy food for the energy you 
need to have a successful school year. 

 

For more information contact: Tondelyn Johnson at 713-733-3433 ext. 018 or 

Tondelyn.Johnson@houstonisd.org 
 
 

Worthing Colts Food Market 

Dates: 
 

November 2018 6th   

December 2018 4th 18th 

 
 

Location: 
Evan E. Worthing High School 

9215 Scott St. 
Houston, Texas 77051 
Parking Lot off of Scott 

 
 

Time:  
3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 
 

Contact: 
 
 

Required: In order to shop at the School Market, you’ll need to 

bring a copy of your current report card or STAAR test scores to the 
School Market Coordinator the first time you visit. Your grades won’t 
determine whether you can use the School Market. We just want to 
know how you’re doing with your studies. Submitted test scores and 
personal information will be kept in a secure location to protect your 

privacy. 
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Future Colts 
 
It is our mission to build a strong 
relationship with the school aged 
children in Sunnyside who attend the 
Worthing Feeder Pattern Schools.  We 
will meet the emotional, social, and 
academic needs of these Future Colts 
through strong partnerships with 
parents and community members.   

 

Almeda 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Woodson K-8

Attucks 

 
 

 
Bastian 

 
 
 
 

Law 

 

Reynolds 

 
Nov 5th – 9 WK Awards Ceremony 
Nov 6th – Election Day 
Nov 8th – Magnet Night 
Nov 9th – Early Dismissal 
Nov 13th – Lighthouse Team Elections 
Nov 14th – HAUL Literacy Night 
Nov 16th – Donuts with Dad 
17th – District IX Day of Giving  

 
 
 
 

 

Young 
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SAVE THE DATE! 

REMINDERS      
NOVEMBER CALENDAR 

8th – Math/History Night 
8th – PTO Meeting 
15th – Mandatory Report Card Pickup 
15th – Motown Review (Fine Arts Dept.) 
17th – Serving Sunnyside 
18th – Senior dues payment 
19th – 23rd – Thanksgiving Break 
27th – Giving Tuesday 
 

New email address?  Have you moved recently or changed phone numbers?  Stop by the attendance office to ensure your 
contact information is accurate. 
 

Health Care Information 
Open enrollment has begun for the Affordable Care Act also known as Obamacare. The enrollment period is Thursday, 
November 1 to Saturday, December 15.  Log onto https://www.healthcare.gov/ for more information. Also, take a moment 
to stop by the Baylor Teen Health Clinic on our campus.  

 
 
 
Veterans Day  
November 11th is Veterans Day. Veterans Day is the anniversary of 
the signing of the armistice, which ended the World War I 
hostilities between the Allied nations and Germany in 1918. We 
thank our Veterans for their services to the United States. 
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Enter this number 
81010 

Text this message 
@coltswhs 

https://www.healthcare.gov/

